
Middle   School   and   High   School   Athletics  

Athletic   Director   Report   

April   2020   

1. Coronavirus   suspends   all   athletics   across   the   state.   
2. No   spring   sports   to   report.   All   are   cancelled   for   the   rest   of   the   2020   school   year.   
3. Worked   on   2020-2021   Athletic   Schedules   for   Middle   School   and   High   School   Sports   
4. Athletic   schedules   are   ready   for   2020-2021   school   year.   

a. Need   to   review   schedules   for   high   school   boys’   basketball   season   for   next   year.  
i. Sit   down   with   the   Superintendent   for   this   review.  

b. Waiting   for   officials   to   return   games   they   wish   to   officiate   for   the   Middle   School  
and   High   School   Junior   Varsity   games.   

5. WIAA   rules   have   changed   for   the   High   School   Girls   Volleyball   Uniforms.   New  
regulations   of   number   size   and   where   the   numbers   are   located   on   uniform.   

a. In   contact   with   Chippewa   Valley   Sporting   Goods,   Eau   Claire,   WI   for   a   mock-up  
for   new   uniforms.   

6. WIAA   rules   have   changed   for   the   High   School   Boys   and   Girls   Basketballs   for   the  
2020-2021   sport   seasons.   

a. Have   already   contact   for   the   costs   for   new   basketballs   for   next   year.  
b. Costs:   $56   per   ball   (game   balls)  
c. Old   balls   will   be   used   for   practices   but   depends   on   composition   and   feel   of   the  

ball.   
7. In   May,   will   be   making   a   list   of   athletic   equipment   and   supplies   for   the   2020-2021   school  

year.  
8. Athletic   Director   Meeting   was   cancelled   for   the   month   of   April   due   to   Coronavirus   and  

school   closing.   
a. AD   Director   Adam   LaRose   is   asking   to   have   a   virtual   meeting   for   the   AD’s   in   the  

conference.   No   word   as   of   today,   April   15,   2020.   
9. Accountability   of   supplies,   uniforms,   balls,   equipment,   etc.   are   on   hold   until   the   Covid19  

Stay   at   home   is   removed.   This   will   be   done   next   school   year   (fall)   
10. All   winter   coaches   have   been   paid.   
11. Coaches   evaluations   have   not   been   done   for   the   winter   sports.   

a. Will   contact   Shellie   Swanson.   (probably   not   a   priority   at   this   time)   
b. Evaluations   would   be   done   during   April,   but   school   was   suspended.   

12. rSchool   update   information   
13. Continue   working   on   athletic   files   of   athletes.   
14. Continue   working   on   athletic   schedules   for   next   year.   
15. Indianhead   Conference   needs   to   consider   Chequamegon   and   LCO   to   join   the   conference.  

a. Thoughts   and   talk   of   this   idea   is   only   at   this   time.   
 
Respectfully   submitted:   
Barb   Rebak,   AD   


